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29th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Grange Community,  
 
We are pleased to announce that the Book Fair will be extended until October 11th. 
 
You will be able to visit the Book Fair: 
 

• Playground via the Furness Road entrance from  
28th September - 4th October 

 
• Outside the Dining Hall via the Welbeck Road entrance from  

5th October - 11th October. 
 
On these days, the Book Fair will run from 8.30-8.45am and 3.15-3.45pm. 
 
This year, we will be offering a pre-pay service. If you wish to purchase 'Book Fair 
Credits’, please complete the attached form and return it with the correct amount of 
money in a sealed envelope. Your child will then be able to visit the book fair and 
make purchases to the amount you have pre-paid. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
L Deller 
English Lead 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to your Child’s Class Teacher 
 

'Book Fair Credits' 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________ Class:  ____________________ 
 
 I wish to purchase £______ Book Fair Credits and enclose £____________ 

 
 
 
Signed: ____________________(Parent/Carer) Date: __________________ 
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